
 
 

NOTICES FOR THIS WEEK BEGINNING 26th FEB. 2017 
Please take a copy of these notices to anyone you know who is away today - Thank you. 

MONDAY:    Girls Brigade will meet at their usual times. 
 

TUESDAY:  CIRCUIT PRAYER MEETING HERE  at 7.30.p.m. 
     

FRIDAY:             Women's World Day of Prayer at the Baptist Church 
   at 10.30.a.m.  Speaker - Mrs. Ruth Groome. 
SUNDAY:             Morning Worship   at 10.45.a.m. Will be led by 
     Ruth Fitch.     
*************************************************************** 
It is with sadness that we learn of the death of Rev. Keith Bulcock earlier this 
week.  We thank God for Keith's many years of faithfulness and Service. 
    
************************************************************* 
On the five  Tuesday Evenings  leading up to Easter we will be sharing in a 
time of Lent  with our friends from the Anglican and Baptist churches. 
These will  take the form of a video and discussion - (rather like our cafe 
church) The title is "Christ The Wounded Healer" -  an appropriate title for 
Lent. Please make a note of the dates in your diaries and come and be 
together with us.  They are  Tuesdays:    7th, 14th; 21st and 28th March and 
4th April, concluding with a Healing Service on Tuesday, 11th April.   
These Meetings will take place in Yeomans Hall, Meeting Lane, at 7.30.p.m. 
Please sign the sheet at the back of the Church if you hope to be there. 
************************************************************* 
You will see from the new Plan, that there is to be a Circuit Service at the 
CORNMARKET HALL, KETTERING, on Sunday 19th March, commencing at 
2.30.p.m. with tea/coffee and a time to chat, followed by the Service at 3.p.m. 
Please see printed Notice for further details. 
PLEASE NOTE,  THERE WILL BE NO OTHER WORSHIP SERVICES IN THE 
CIRCUIT ON THAT DATE.  If you need transport, please ask one of the 
Stewards to arrange this for you. 
 
*************************************************************** 
Our next Sunday Together  has been cancelled. 
There will be no Meeting on Sun. evening,  19th March. 
 
************************************************************** 
The new Bible Reading Notes (Word for Today)  for the next three months   
are now available on the Bookshelf for those who use them. 
 
************************************************************** 

  Rev Tony de Boltz 
 

email :  
contact @blmchurch.co.uk 

WELCOME  TO  WORSHIP. 
Refreshments are served  after the Service 

Thank you for your offering last week of £82.30p. 
Last week's Coffee Morning raised £98.00p for Action for Children. 

 

When the steward lights the Peace Candle  just before the service starts  
PLEASE OBSERVE SILENCE  as we prepare ourselves for worship and to 

pray for Jean as she leads  our  worship. 
 

We invite you to pray for persecuted Christians via:- 
http://www.releaseinternational.org/prayer-shield/ 
PAKISTAN :  Pray for Asia Bibi, who is awaiting a new date for the 
Supreme Court to hear her final appeal against a death sentence for 
‘blasphemy’. Pray that judges will come forward who will resist 
extremists’ attempts to intimidate them. 

 

The Anglican, Baptist, Roman Catholic and Methodist churches, invite you 
to pray for, and speak God's Blessing over, the people who live and/or 
work in Burton Latimer.         (Our Burton Latimer Blessing Prayer is on the 
cupboard at the back of the church for you to use if you wish)  
 

The  Street for prayer this week is  ADDIS CLOSE,  BURTON LATIMER 
    

The Circuit Church for prayer this week is  ROTHWELL CHURCH. 
 

If you are a visitor we invite you to fill in your name, address, telephone 
number, and email address, on the address card available at the back of the 

church as we would like to keep in touch with you. 
 

If you know of someone who would like a visit from our minister or one of 
our pastoral visitors, please fill in a visiting card at the back of the church 

and hand it to one of the stewards. 
 

Notices for next Sunday to Alan and Maureen by Friday please. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To use the INDUCTION 
LOOP  SYSTEM please 

switch your HEARING AID 
to the  'T' position. You 

may need to adjust your 
volume level. 

Our Web Site : www.blmchurch.co.uk 
 

Our Email : contact@blmchurch.co.uk 
 

www.facebook.com/BurtonLatimerMethodistChurch 

KETTERING/CORBY CIRCUIT Web Site : 
www.ketteringcorbymethodists.org.uk 

 

 

 

http://www.ketteringcorbymethodists.org.uk/

